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Tacoma Lakewood Coin Club

Serving the coin collecting community since 1958

<%

February 23, 2013
Greetings,

Arrangements have recently come together for the annual TLCC banquet.

This year’s banquet will be held 6:00 PM Saturday, March 9, 2013 at the King Oscar
Convention Center. The banquet room will be right across the hall from our Spring Club
Show which will be going on the same weekend.

Dinner will be catered by JT's Barbecue. At this time the menu is unavailable but from
past experience (they catered one of our banquets a number of years ago) their food is
great.

Our guest speaker for the evening will be Patti Finner. Patti, a past Vice President of the
American Numismatic Association, will be in town to do a Scouting merit badge seminar
in conjunction with our club's coin show that weekend. Her topic for our banquet will be
Women in Numismatics.

As with past banquets there will be drawings and there is a very good chance some gold
will be given away.

Cost for the banquet will be $25.00 per person or $45.00 per couple

This is a great way to participate in your club's activities. For this very reasonable price
you will be well fed, entertained and maybe rewarded with something round and shiny.
And, most important, we will all enjoy the camaraderie of our fellow coin collectors and
club members.

It's important that we get a count on the number planning to attend the banquet. If plan to
attend or just need more information please contact Kevin Charboneau as soon as
possible. Kevin can be reached at his email address, KCHARBO@co.pierce.wa.us or
you may call him at 253-224-7060. If you call he may not answer right a way. Just leave
a message.

Please join us for what promises to be a very enjoyable evening.

Dave Schmidt
TLCC President



